
 

MUNICIPALITY OF BROCKTON 

NOTICE OF IMPENDING LANE CLOSURES 

LOBIES BRIDGE REPAIRS 
 

This notice is being issued to advise residents and local business owners of impending lane 

restrictions on Yonge Street North to facilitate repairs to Lobies Bridge, which spans the 

Saugeen River in the community of Walkerton. 
 

It is anticipated that the lane restrictions will occur between June and November, 2020 and 

extend for a period of approximately 2 months.  One lane will remain open for vehicle access at 

all times.  Access to the Saugeen River Trail, which is located at the south end of the bridge, 

may be restricted during some 

components of the bridge work. 
 

Pedestrian access over the bridge 

may be restricted during the first 

5 weeks of the construction 

period, however the Municipality 

is investigating options to 

provide additional pedestrian 

options.  
 

For further information on this 

project, please contact the project 

engineers:  
 

B.M. Ross and Associates Ltd., 

62 North Street, Goderich, 

Ontario, N7A 2T4.  Telephone (519) 524-2641.  Fax (519) 524-4403.  Attention: Ryan Munn, 

P. Eng., Project Manager (e-mail: rmunn@bmross.net).              

 

 


